
 

Notino, s.r.o., Londýnské náměstí 881/6, 639 00 Brno, Česká republika 

 

July 30th, 2024 

 

Dear Partners 

 

  This year, Notino is implementing an Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) system 

to streamline our data exchange and enable us to focus even more on developing 

our collaboration. 

 

  Both, direct EDI integration between our ERP systems and a simplified web 

environment will be available. All information regarding both options will be 

provided by our implementation partner, GRiT. They will ensure complete data 

exchange service for Notino, including supplier onboarding. 

 

  Over the next year, EDI will become the exclusive method of data exchange 

between Notino and our partners. GRiT will be fully available to facilitate a quick 

and successful implementation of EDI communication. In July and August 2024, 

GRiT representatives will contact your company with detailed information and an 

initial questionnaire. The aim is to provide you with maximum support in 

implementing the new process. 

 

  For suppliers integrated into EDI, we will also be able to offer Notino Supply 

Chain Financing through Roger, thanks to the simplified invoicing process. This 

will allow your invoices to be paid as early as three days after submission. More 

information can be found here. 

 

  Please give maximum cooperation to Grit to ensure a smooth running of the 

entire process. I am delighted that EDI will simplify the daily agendas of both our 

teams, giving us even more time for further joint growth! 

 

  Best regards, 

Matěj Látal 

        Procurement director Notino, s. r. o.  

                                                                         

https://www.roger.cz/en/infin/notino/

